
 

 

Calculator Return 
Mary Love, Chabot College 

 
  
Thank you so much CARE, for giving us the funds to buy a drop-box for students to drop their calculators 
off.  
 
The STEM Center has around 730 TI-84 calculators and 175 Scientific Calculators that we lend out each 
semester. All of our calculators get checked out each semester, so it's super important that our 
calculators get returned to us at the end of the semester. Our new drop box will help with that!  
 
Students who take night classes or online classes often cannot get to the STEM Center during our open 
hours to return their calculators. Now that we have the drop-box, they'll be able to return their 
calculators at their own convenience in a timely manner. This will ensure that we have plenty of 
calculators to lend in the next semester! 
 
Mary Love 
Senior Instructional Assistant 
 

 
 


